
 

 

A Month-Long Multi -Media Event 
Directed by Thurman E. Scott 

Join us at The Actors Theatre Workshop on Sundays September 18th and 25th for  
a month-long multi-media event commemorating the 10th Anniversary of the 9/11 attacks. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

The Actors Theatre Workshop 
Presents 

 

   VIDEO DOCUMENTARY 
  A Message of Hope from the        
 Children: A Response to 9/11 

Homeless children of ATW’s Builders  
of the New World program respond with 
faith and find hope after the attacks. 
 
 
 

ORIGINAL MONOLOGUES 
A reflection on the 10 years since 9/11,  
the far reaching effects of human conflict 
and our common search for truth. 
A special Q&A with Thurman E. Scott,  
the director and founder of The Actor’s 
Theatre Workshop after the performance 
 

EXHIBIT OF ORIGINAL ARTWORK AND WRITINGS 

A collection of powerful artwork and stories created  
by homeless children during a special session of  
The Builders of the New World, that was held   

at ATW immediately following the 9/11 attacks.   
Sundays 9/18 and 9/25.  

Doors open from 2:00 pm to 6:00 pm 
 

The Actors Theatre Workshop, 145 W. 28th St., New York, NY 10001  
www.ActorsTheatreWorkshop.com 
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